HARRISON HIGH SCHOOL - THE DAILY BULLETIN

Thursday, December 15th, 2022 - Day 5

Join the IM Harrison Club for Winter Holiday fun today in the Student Union at 2:30pm. We
will be decorating dreidels and ornaments. $1 to decorate. Snacks will be provided!

Winter Wonderland is here! Please join us tomorrow for hot chocolate & homemade
cookies. And don’t forget our annual Ugly Sweater Contest! You can also decorate
gingerbread cookies and holiday cards! Stop by the Student Union during your lunch period
and join in the fun.

Merry SIPmas, Harrison High School! We hope you are all very thirs-TEA this holiday season
because tranquilitea will be hosting a holiday themed meeting tomorrow after school in the
Student Union. Join us for some hot cocoa, cookies, candy canes, tea (of course), and some
holiday fun. We wish you a happy holiday and a TEA-rrific new year!

The French club will be meeting on Monday, Dec 19th at 2:30 in D167. See you there!

HHS Winter Concert- Band & Orchestra will be held next Tuesday (20th) in the
Performing Arts Center (HPAC) at 7:00pm.

Imagine Literary Magazine is still accepting entries for our fall contest, "Out of This World!
See flyers for details on our theme. Submit your creative work of all types to
imagineliterarymag@gmail.com for a chance to win a lovely prize! Deadline is next Friday!

Youth Volunteers of Harrison is collecting fleece fabric to make blankets to benefit Project
Linus. Project Linus gives a new handmade blanket to children who are in challenging
situations. Fabric should be 60" x 60'". Donations can be left in the collection box outside the
main office.

STUDENT IDS - Attention Students in Grades 9-11. We still have many Student ID cards in
B123. Please stop by to pick yours up during your lunch or free periods!

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom reqularly for
important updates and reminders!

Please check the Lost & Found bin by the Main Office if you lost a coat, water bottle, etc.. For
smaller items, please check B123.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:

e Attendance: 630-3117/3118
e Guidance: 630-3101




e Nurse: 630-3123
e Main Office: 630-3095

Senior Teacher Day will be held next Friday, December 23rd, the day before December
break. This day is a yearly tradition where students have the opportunity to teach with
a teacher of their choice for the day.

SCHOLARSHIPS

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php



https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

